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Sherril and I want to wish you a very Happy New Year as we begin 2014. The opportunity to serve in Haiti
has never been greater than it is today. The Lord has provided an open door for us to reach children and
families for Christ. We want you to know how much we appreciate you being a part of this ministry. 

We will begin the new year with a team of 31 coming to Haiti in January. We will be building 5 houses
at Tigoave for families who desperately need a home. The team will be staying at Tigoave and working with
the people of the community. Pastor Brucely and his workmen have prepared the place where the houses
will be built. These new homes will be a testimony of God’s love and provision. While the team is working
at Tigoave, a small medical team will be working at the clinic and at a local hospital. Please keep the team
in your prayers as we serve on the mission field. 

Becky Graves from Wilmington, North Carolina is serving as our Bible School Coordinator. Becky, her
husband Rick, and their boys have been to Haiti a number of times. We have seen many children saved
through Bible school. We are excited to see Bible School continue to be a strong focus of Team Ministry. 

We are pleased to have four new board members with Mission To Haiti: Jay Hartzell, Gigi Hopper,
Daniel Mallory, and Christopher Webb. Each one brings talents, spiritual insight, and excitement for the
ministry. We are delighted to have them serving with us. 

We are sponsoring our 13th school at Guedon. The small community is filled with children who cannot
afford to go to school. Our website has children from Guedon who are waiting for a sponsor. Sponsorship
allows children to go to school, receive meals and vital health care. At the same time, it provides their
families with the opportunity to come to church and hear the Gospel. 

Thank you for making this ministry possible through your prayers and regular support. Your gifts are
used carefully and prayerfully to help the people of Haiti and spread the Gospel of Jesus Christ. Please
make Mission To Haiti a part of your mission giving for 2014. 

In His Service, 

A letter from the Director
Bill Nealey Jr.
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